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I oppose HB 2957! Vote NO on HB 2957 A – Protect Oregon Jobs! This bill adds 

more bureaucratic red tape for businesses at a time when Oregon's economy is 

already struggling. Employers are closing their doors and leaving the state because 

of excessive regulations. Instead of making it harder for businesses to operate, 

lawmakers should reduce unnecessary burdens and focus on policies that support 

economic growth. Oregon residents are already overtaxed and overwhelmed—it’s 

time to stop the nonsense and keep businesses thriving. 


